
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
March 24, 2025 
 
Dear Interested Party or Nearby Landowner: 
 
Pursuant to Alaska Statute 38.05.945, public notice is being conducted for a proposed action to 
relinquish state entitlement land selection GS-5259 encompassed by Dingell Act Native Veteran 
Allotment AA-97037 near Paxson. You are invited to comment on the proposed relinquishment. 
Comments must be received on or before 3:30 pm, MONDAY APRIL 28, 2025, in order to 
ensure consideration. Comments can be received in writing to: 
 
 DNR Realty Services Section 
 Attention: Meiglan Ray 
 550 W. 7th Ave. Suite 1050-A 
 Anchorage, AK 99501-3576 
 
Comments can also be received by email to meiglan.ray@alaska.gov. 
 
Enclosed is the public notice and vicinity map(s) for your reference. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Meiglan Ray 
Natural Resource Specialist 1 
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